
Broxbourne Youth  Council 
 Meeting 

 10th March  2021 
Via Microsoft Teams 

Attendees:, Ethan Yardley, Adesola Adewale, Enrique Pereira Grosso, Thomas Jennings,  Janice, 
Luke Mobbs, Gabby Newallo-Ragbir, Lucia Banks , Leon  

 
 

Apologies:  Dylan  
Lloyd Evans, Daniel & Lania Ways, Tate Lambie 

 
Facilitators: Oliver Brady (YCH Services for Young People) Emma Elsafty (Broxbourne Borough 
Council) Linton Sutherland (YCH Services for Young People) Robert Stevenson (YCH Services for 

Young People) 

 

1. Welcome, Introductions  

Lucia Banks is from Harlow HRC and is writing an article and would like Broxbourne councils feeling 
good week to feature.  Janice would like to interview someone from the youth council and perhaps a 
participant of feeling good with parental consent.  

2. Quiz  

3. YCH Youth Project visits  
FOCUS - ages 18-25  
The FOCUS group spoke about feeling good week and gave loads of positive feedback.  
In terms of the environment they was really vocal about Fly-Tipping and lack of bins. 
Adesola will attend the youth project on Thursday 11 of March.  
 

4. Feeling Good Week Planning  
We showed the poster to the youth council members and they really liked the look we have 
at the moment.  The group agreed that the main thing will be getting the poster out there to 
as many people as possible. 
Ethan has contacted mind and there is availability for the Easter holidays and they will be 
hosting the ‘5 ways to wellbeing’ workshop Free of charge on behalf of us.  
ACTION- Ethan to finalise with MIND  
ACTION- Find out timings and get a time table together. 
Adam is all set for the boxing we just need to agree on a date.  
Week commencing the 29th of March - at 4pm -5pm  
Tuesday 30th - MIND 
Weds 31st of March – BOXING  
Thursday 1st of March - YOGA 

 

5.  YCH Youth Project visits  



6.  AOB  

Filling in a member’s survey about how well we are doing as a youth council online. 

Would be anonymous and any feedback or changes are welcome.  

ACTION - Yellow line- Gabby to get the teacher to send over some photos so we can put the 
agreed plan into action.  

Last week is the last session of the term.  

ACTION- Gabby has people who wants to join the youth council she will give over one of the 
youth workers email addresses  


